
Will be on Thursday, 4/4 from 5:00-6:30 pm
Everyone is welcome to join us! Please come by and
see what the students have been learning.

Kindergarten music program to follow in the
cafeteria at 6:30 pm!
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Spring Book Fair
April 4-12 (during school hours)

April 4th - family night (5:00-6:30 pm)

We need volunteers! If you are able to help, please choose a day and time by using the link below. If you
would like to help multiple days, please click the link a second time to choose your second day.

Volunteer sign up

Students do not want to miss out on the day their class comes to the fair, so set up your child’s e-Wallet now
using the link below. 
No matter what day your child’s teacher signs up to go to the fair, your child will be ready to shop! 

e-Wallet

Library News

Lobit Elementary Open House

Your child’s daily attendance is
extremely important. If your
child is absent please be sure to
send a note. 
Students can enter the building
at 8:00 am in the morning. Car
riders that plan to eat breakfast
need to arrive by 8:20 am since
classes begin at 8:35 am.
Students arriving after 8:35 am
are tardy and after 10:00 am
are absent. 

Attendance

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeoa8isrP4uo49jXwOIyGiXw5ysJ5kcCx5F09IHfOshm_DrkA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://account.scholastic.com/my-scholastic/profile/create-ewallet.html?fairID=5486635&sUCN=637791442


4/18 @ 6:00 pm

Parents, family, and friends are all invited to
attend the 3rd Grade Music Program, in the
cafeteria. Please have your students in the
program meet in the music room at 5:30 pm. The
front and back entrance doors will open at 5:25
pm. 

Congratulations to our 2023-2024 Lobit Elementary’s
Teacher & Paraprofessional of the Year! 

Teacher of the Year:
Ms. Sydney Reason

Paraprofessional of the Year:
Mrs. Celeste Lopez
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3rd Grade Music Program

Teacher & Para of the year!

Our lost and found is busting
at the seams! Please make
sure to stop by the lost and
found during Open House. All
items will be donated after
that. If you are looking for a
certain item and can’t make it
to Open House, please call
our front office at 281-229-
7600. Thank you for your
help! 

Lost & Found

Reminder
Easter holiday on 

Friday, 3/29 & Monday, 4/1

School will resume on
 Tuesday, 4/2



World Autism Day: April 2nd
>Paraprofessional Appreciation Day: April 3rd
>School Librarian Appreciation Day: April 4th
>World Health Day: April 7th
>National Assistant Principal Week: April 8-12th
>BACODA (Bay Area Council on Drugs ), Tobacco
Prevention Presentation: April 9th & 11th

Kinder - April 9, 2024 @ 8:45-9:45 AM
1st Grade - April 9, 2024 @ 10:55-11:55 AM
2nd Grade - April 11, 2024 @ 8:45-9:45 AM
3rd Grade - April 11, 2024 @ 9:50-10:50 AM

>Earth Day: April 22nd  
>National Volunteer Recognition Week: April 22-26th
>School Bus Driver Appreciation Day: April 23rd
>Administrative Professionals’ Day: April 24th
>Character Trait for the Month of April is Courage.
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Counselor’s Corner

National Assistant Principal’s Week
4/1-4/5

Huge shout-out to the best
Assistant Principal in DISD, Mrs.
Torie  Stewart! Thank you for all
you do for the students of Lobit
Elementary! 



GATOR FUN RUN:
Thank you to all of our wonderful students, parents & teachers for participating in our

2nd Annual Gator Fun Run! Together we were able to raise $50,025 to support our
school and fund important initiatives. 100% of these funds go directly back into our
school. WAY TO GO GATORS! The event was also a huge success and a fun time for

all. Check out our Fun Run video and photos by scanning the QR codes below!

VIDEO:                                                                     PHOTOS:

We have already started delivering on all of the incentives that were earned! Our
raffle drawing will be done on Facebook live on March 27th after 8:00pm. All

winners will be notified via email. Stay tuned for more details!

POPCORN FRIDAY: April 26th
Please scan the QR code below to purchase your students popcorn & juice!
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PTO News



3/29 - Good Friday/No School
4/1 - No School-Student/Staff Holiday
4/1-4/5 - National Assistant Principal’s Week
4/2 - Deadline for “Lobit’s Got Talent”
4/4 - Open House 5:00-6:30 pm
4/4 - Family Book Fair Night 5:00-6:30 pm
4/4 - Kinder Music Program @ 6:30 pm
4/4-4/12 - Spring Book Fair
4/5 - Fire Drill
4/8 - Total Solar Eclipse
4/10 - 3rd Grade RLA STAAR
4/11-4/12 - Auditions for Lobit’s Got Talent
4/18 - 3rd Grade Music Program @ 6:00 pm
4/19 - 1st Grade Field Trip
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Dates to remember:

Total Solar Eclipse
Dickinson Independent School District (DISD) is

organizing a supervised viewing of the total solar
eclipse on April 8, 2024. This event offers students a
unique opportunity to observe a rare astronomical

phenomenon under the guidance of our educators. If
you do not wish for your student to participate, please

complete the Google Form in the link below. 

Total Solar Eclipse Opt-Out

https://forms.gle/pqGeBQxJAEZZkRmq9

